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2nd October Newsletter 
 

SARRATT CHURCH OF ENGLAND 

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Laying the foundations for our children to be confident, respectful 

and to achieve their full potential.  
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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

Thank you to everyone who came out in support of our MacMillan 

Coffee morning. The staff team did a great job of baking (and 

buying) delicious treats to sell. We managed to raise over £130 

pounds for the charity. A huge well done also goes to Chloe in Y5 for 

raising £50 for Alice’s Arc, a local children’s cancer charity, through 

the sale of her lovely hair accessories. The event was captured in 

photographs by our very own Bokeh Juniors Camera Club – you can 

see their stunning images on the next page.  
 

Another big thank you goes out to all the volunteers who popped 

along on Friday to attack the school grounds - tidying weeds, 

clearing overgrown areas and laying grounds covering. It Is amazing 

what can be achieved in an afternoon when we pull together. 
 

We had a great response to our Harvest Collection for the 

Rickmansworth Foodbank. The donations were delivered yesterday 

to the Mill End collection point to help individuals and families in our 

local community in need of support. Thank you for your assistance 

with this.  
 

We have also had a brilliant response to the Class Bonus Fund 

Contributions, generating over £1200 to go towards those additional 

experiences for our children. We will keep you updated through 

Twitter and School Newsletters with details and pictures of where the 

money is going.  
 

We are very lucky to be part of such a generous and supportive 

school community. 
 

Mrs Nicola O’Hare 

Head of School           

 

Events  
October 8 

School Nurse to visit Y6 

October 9 and 10 

Photos  

October 10 

Y2 visit The Roald Dahl Museum 

October 18 

Quiz Night 

October 21 and 22 

Parent Consultation 

October 23 

Y4 Dance Festival 

October 25 

Y3 visit Celtic Harmony 

End of Autumn Term 1 
 

Important information 
 
 
 

As the weather gets ever colder, 

please make sure your child comes 

to school with appropriate outdoor 

wear. 

 

Calling all Year 6 parents – please 

be aware that the deadline for 

Secondary School Applications is 

31st October. If you need any 

assistance, please contact the 

school office. 
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September in Pictures! 
With the first month of the school calendar complete, here are 

just some of the Sarratt Highlights including; our new Reception 

class, Year 1 at Holy Cross Church, walking the Labyrinth, Sarratt 

Festival of Music Year 2 Pirate Day and the MacMillan Cake 

Sale!  
 
 

SPA News 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to the SPA AGM. We always welcome new faces to our events. If 

you would like to get on board, please contact your Class Rep.  

Bags to School will be coming your way at the end of this week.  

Don’t forget to get your tickets for the annual Sarratt Quiz Night! The event is on Friday 18th October 

in the Village Hall.  
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